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Republic of Korea


COUNTING THE NUMBERS OF CHANNELS





	In accordance with the decision of IRG-2 concerning “counting the number of channels”, the assignment of KOR12101 / KO12101D are counted as part of 10 channels for Republic of Korea. It means that no extra channel is assigned to Republic of Korea. Therefore, Republic of Korea would like to propose that the beam, KOR12100 (110o E), would be deleted. Then, we understand that the extra channels will be assigned to Republic of Korea at 116o E. 


	This proposal, however, is preliminary and is only valid for the planning exercises. A final position can only be taken at a competent conference where planning may take place.
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